
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday 5th December 2020 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
As you may be aware the government have changed their isolation to 10 days now. 
Therefore, the children and staff in Year 6 can end their isolation immediately. We will 
be welcoming them back to the classroom from Tuesday 15th December. We can’t wait 
to see them all. Please remember that parents and carers must wear masks in the 
school ground including the playground and they are advised to also wear these whilst 
waiting in the gun park. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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